SUB-FRANCHISE

NOTICE

THE JAMAICA URBAN TRANSIT COMPANY LIMITED

Will officially open its
SUB-FRANCHISE LICENSE RENEWAL PERIOD 2025/26

Tuesday Febornuaryll,2025

All new/prospective* and returning/renewing applicants
are required to make an application for the

April 01,2025 - March 31, 2026 licensing period.

Application/ Information Packages bhecome available on
Tuesday Feb11,2025 at the
JUTC, Greater Portmore Office
(Shop 126B Greater Portmore Shopping Centre)

A non-refundable processing fee of $3,500 is charged
for physical packages and applications**

All information re the application process; including routes,
cost, and application requirements; are included in the
application/information package.

Physical/paper application forms, once completed, are to be
submitted to the Service Planning Department,
JUTC Portmore Depot (Braeton)

Applications may also bhe made online!

Visit our website at www.jutc.gov.jm
for general information
or
go directly to our customer portal at portal.jutc.gov.jm to apply.

*New/prospective applicants are not guaranteed a sub-franchise license on the
route applied for however the company will endeavor to provide a suitable
alternative if the route applied for is unavailable.

** A physical application/information package is not required if applying online




